
Dear Parent/Carer

We are excited to announce the release of our new School Food United app. 

In the last few months, we have been tirelessly working to enhance the system and 
our service and we believe that the app will improve the ease and efficiency of 
ordering as well as your overall experience with School Food United.

The new SFU app will enable you to:

The brand new app from your 
school meal provider is here!

• Top up their account and track their transactions from anywhere
• Be the first the hear news about theme days or taster events
• Select or amend their child's daily meals on the go (cut off times apply)
• Order ahead for the week or term, flexible daily ordering available for all children
• Get in touch with us directly with any queries or requests through the contact us area

To download 

• Scan the QR code below, or open your app store and search for School Food United.

• Sign into the app using your log in details you already use to access the main portal 
https://parents.schoolfoodunited.com

• If you have already linked to your child, their profile will appear on your account. If you 
need to add a child press the red plus button and add in their details to link to their 
profile.

• Need any help or want to leave feedback? Get in touch with us directly with any queries 
or requests through the contact us area or email us at Parent@SchoolFoodUnited.com

https://parents.schoolfoodunited.com/
mailto:Parent@SchoolFoodUnited.com
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